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April 28, 2015

TO: Honorable Myra Crownover, Chair, House Committee on Public Health
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB91 by Flynn (Relating to the regulation of raw milk and raw milk products; adding a

provision subject to a criminal penalty.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 435 of the Health and Safety Code to authorize a person who holds
a permit to sell raw milk and raw milk products at certain locations. The bill would require that
raw milk and raw milk products for retail sale be labeled with certain information as well as meet
storing, handling, and transportation requirements. The bill would require the Department of State
Health Services (DSHS) to provide access to test results from an inspection of raw milk or raw
milk products upon request. DSHS anticipates any additional work resulting from the passage of
the bill could be reasonably absorbed within current resources. It is assumed that the Health and
Human Services Commission could absorb costs associated with rulemaking activities. This
analysis assumes there would not be a significant increase in the number of businesses seeking a
license to sell raw milk or raw milk products.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 537 State Health Services, Department of
LBB Staff: UP, ADe, NB, WP, VJC, KVe
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